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Dear Parents/Carers                    17th November 2023 
 

Reception Nativity Performance – “The Nativity” 
 
This year we will be performing “The Nativity” as part of our Christmas Festivities. 
 
We are already busy learning our songs in class and soon we’ll start to learn our parts.  Attached to this letter 
are the words your child will need to learn if they have a speaking part. Please help them to practise saying 
them in a loud, clear voice. 
 
We would be most grateful if you could help provide your child’s costume. Please bring costumes into school 
as soon as possible but no later than Monday 4th December in preparation for the rehearsals. If you have 
any problems regarding this costume, please contact a member of the EYFS team as soon as possible. 
 

Your child is …………………………………………………………………………. 
 

The performances to parents/carers are on Wednesday 13th December at 1.30pm and Thursday 14th December 
at 5:00pm. Please note that space is at a premium and that siblings who attend our school will have the 
opportunity to see the full performance in school. Tickets are limited to 2 per family per performance and are 
available to pay for on Reach More Parents > Weduc Payments Purse Trips and Offers > Available Offers > 
EYFS Nativity Tickets.  
 
Please note we expect all children to attend the evening performance. Please ensure children arrive at 
school no later than 4:30pm. It is anticipated that the performance will have finished by 5.45pm and afterwards 
children can be collected from their classroom by an adult. 
 
It promises to be a wonderful performance; we do hope you can join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs C Fulstow      
Headteacher         
………………………………………………………..……………………………………………………………………. 

Return slip to school office by Friday 1st December 2023 
Reception Performance – “The Nativity” 

 
 

Child’s Name……..……………………………………………Parent/Carer’s signature ……………………………… 
 
 

I would like   …… seat(s) for the performance on Wednesday 13th December at 1.30pm 
 

I would like   …… seat(s) for the performance on Thursday 14th December at 5:00pm   
 

Tickets are restricted to 2 per family per performance 
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